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22nd September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

CAFOD Family Feast Day Craft Session 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

This Harvest we are supporting CAFOD. 

You are invited to attend a CAFOD Craft session on Friday 6th October at 3.15pm in the Hall. This is for CAFOD 

Family Feast Day. Tea, Coffee and Cake will be available. This is an opportunity for you to come into school to 

participate in fun educational art and craft activities.  You can work with your child and enjoy a cup of tea or 

coffee. 

  

We have chosen to support CAFOD as a way for our pupils to put their faith into action. By raising money for 

family feat day, we will be supporting our brothers and sisters around the world, inspiring our pupils to become 

active global citizens and living out our school mission.  

 

Come together as a parish, so that families like Meera's can get help from doctors and other local experts 

when they need it most.  

Dr Nasha’s mobile medical clinic gets life-saving help to where it’s needed most, fast – so when her team 

arrived in Meera’s village after it had been destroyed by flooding, she rushed to the clinic to get her children 

the treatment they needed. 

 

To raise money, please log onto Parent Pay and pay £1 to donate to CAFOD by Friday 6th October. 

We really appreciate your support and hope that everyone has fun helping us raise money for CAFOD. 

 

Thank you for all your support! 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Bridget Loughran   

Headteacher 

St Mary Magdalene’s RC Primary School 

A Voluntary Academy 

‘Love one Another’ 

Headteacher: Mrs B Loughran 

‘Love one Another’ 

 


